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O ra behalf of the faculty I want to wish each one of you success 
as you proceed with your chosen course of study. If your time here has 
developed a passion for knowledge, a devotion to intellectual honesty, 
and an awareness of the need for critical evaluation, we will feel that 
the year has been a success. In an a ge when everyone is subjected to a 
constant barrage of propaganda of all sorts, there is a greater need for 
these qualities of mind than ever before if we are to discharge our duties 
as responsible citizens.

I also wish you joy, happiness, and the satisfaction of achievement. 
These are the things that add a zest to life and make a serious and sombre 
world enjoyable.

We hope that you will have pleasant memories of your time on this 
campus and will remember this as the memorable year when the first 
academic steps were taken in the development of the new university.

W. A. Kiddell 
Acting-Principal and 
Dean of Arts and Science
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